
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

   

  

Welcome to Year 
Four 

Birch Class 



Your teacher in Year 4 will be Miss Keeley. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Here are some other people that will teach you this year: 
• Mr Pritchard - Music 
• Mr Asenzi - Spanish 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Here are some pictures of your new classroom: 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 



  

In year 4 we start school at 8.50 and finish at 3.20pm 
 
 

 
Children in Year 4 come 

into school and are 

collected at this door. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
You will have your lunch in 

the canteen. Your time for 

lunch will be 12 o’ clock. 



Your class teacher will tell you when your PE day is when we 
are back in September. 
 
 
 
In year 4 we will learn about lots of new and exciting things 
for example: 
• In history will be learning about Liverpool and Beatles. 
• In science we will conducting experiments including 

“How does an egg shell change when it is left in cola?”  
• In Geography we will be learning about Stone Age 

settlements.  
 

 
 
Other useful information 

• In Year 4 you will have the opportunity to learn the 
clarinet or trumpet as part of your music lesson. 

 

 
We hope you have a lovely summer holiday, and we look 

forward to seeing you in September!


